
From: Vanessa
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Regina Ranch 32-1 Down Hole Commingle
Date: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 4:00:55 PM

 
Good afternoon Dean,
 
San Juan Resources plan to commingle the existing PC perfs with the previously completed
Gallup/Mancos interval by drilling out existing CIBP’s at 6200’ & 6600’.
 
Please let me know if you need any further information.
 
Thank you,
Vanessa Fields
Regulatory Compliance Manager
Walsh Engineering /Epic Energy LLC.
O: 505-327-4892
C:  505-787-9100
vanessa@walsheng.net
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